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PLEASE CAN YOU HELP?



BIDDENHAM VILLAGE POND

SATURDAY 4 APRIL 2020
  10 a.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A morning’s work is scheduled for Saturday, 4 April to prepare the pond and the surrounding area for the summer.

We will start work at 10 a.m. and aim to be finished by lunchtime and any help that you can give us would be much appreciated. Hot drinks and biscuits provided.
   Please wear stout footwear, bring gardening gloves and useful tools.
Thank you from the Friends of the Biddenham Village Pond Management Team
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